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On behalf of the  Board of 

Directors of the Ozark re-

gional Arts Council, I would 

like to wish you all a very 

Merry Christmas, Happy Hol-

iday, and Happy, safe, creative 

and prosperous New Year. 

 
There will be no reception in 

December. Our scheduled 

artist canceled at last minute 

and Susan Gonzales, our No-

vember exhibit, was willing to 

leave her work up thru the 

end of the year. 

 
There will be no ORAC 

meeting in December. Our 

next scheduled meeting will 

be January 17, 5:00 at the 

Vada Sheid ASUMH campus 

and that depends on weather. 

 

Our Women Artist Retreat 

guest instructors and Fall 

Workshop instructors are 

confirmed so we are set for 

2016.  However, we will 

have some important issues 

to discuss regarding the new 

yearõs events and our month-

ly exhibits at the Art Gallery/ 

 
There are some open 

months in 2016 for Art gal-

lery exhibits, so anyone, indi-

vidual or organizational, who 

would like to exhibit work/

members work during 2016, 

please contact me at 870-425

-8291 or at ozarkregion-

alartscouncil@gmail.com. 

 
Many of our organizationsõ 

meetings and or galleries may 

be closed for winter time or 

have shortened hours. Be 

sure to check if you are not 

sure. 

  
Remember snowy/cold/wet 

winter days are the perfect 

time for creating to new 

work to exhibit in the 2016 

shows. 

 

Be safe and Merry Christmas. 

 

 

 
WHITE RIVER ART-
ISTSNo December busi-
ness  meeting ;January busi-

ness meeting ; January 14, 

Thursday, 10:00 a.m.Plein Air 

on the White River, May 2 -7, 

2016whiteriverart-

ists@gmail.com 501c-3 non-

profit organization 
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Area Art Club ; 
Membership Christmas 
PartyDecember 10, 
Thursday, 11:30Holy 
Cross Lutheran Church 
located Hwy 62E.Bring 
a potluck dish, one 
guest, and a homemade 
gift for exchange.(to 
participate 
in  exchange, 
bring a wrapped gift wit
h your name on inside 
only, guest may do the 
same) 
 
Next business meeting, 

Thursday , January , 
14, 20161:00 p.m. at 
Douglas Reynolds Li-
brary , Mountain 
Home, Arfor addi-
tional information 
contact, Dana John-
son, 
8706562057501c-3 
non- profit organiza-
tion 

Women Artist  Retreat  

2013 

SPONSORS 

NAECð Event Sponsor 

SourceTek 

Integrity First Bank 

First Security Bank 

Twin Lakes Community Bank 

First Community Bank 

Stone Creek Ranch Resort 

Quiller Gallery, Creede, CO 

Loweõs Company, Inc 

Wal-Martð MH 

Harpsñ MH 

State Farmð Jay Chafin 

Wellspring Gifts 

Loweõs 
Company, Inc  

Jay Chafin 

Young Artist In My Studio 

By Deborah Lively 

 

 

 

 
15 month old Oliver Hoyt, 

my grandson. Painting with 

water. You got to start some-

where right? 

Palette Art 
LeagueDecember business 

meeting;Friday, December 

11, 3pm.Pal's Fine Art Gal-

lery, 300 Hwy 62W, Yell-

ville,Ar info@paletteartle
ague.or 8706562057501
-c3 non-profit organiza-
tion 

Palette Art League   by Dana Johnson 

tel:8706562057
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Willow Springs Arts Council      by Rebecca Cash 

 

Page 3 Volume IV Issue 9  

the area that love music and 

enjoy presenting live concerts 

to the community.  Current 

members are from Ava, Willow 

Springs, Mountain Grove, Hou-

ston, Licking, Mountain View, 

West Plains, Springfield, and 

Melbourne, Arkansas.  
   The orchestra is under the 

direction of Mr. Joe Dias.  Mr. 

Dias is a very accomplished 

musician studying at Missouri 

State University.  He was the 

concertmaster and principal 

soloist for Kickapoo High 

School in Springfield.  He also 

participated in the Springfield 

Youth Symphony.  Currently, 

he is a violinist with the Mis-

souri State University Sympho-

ny Orchestra, and a carillon-

neur for the Jane A. Meyer 

Carillon Bell Tower.  
   To learn more about the arts 

council and the orchestra, visit 

o u r  w e b s i t e  a t 

www.willowspringsartscou

ncil.org, or on Facebook at 

Southern Ozarks Commu-

nity Orchestra and Willow 

Springs Arts Council.  

Press Release  

 
   The Southern Ozarks Com-

munity Orchestra will present a 

holiday concert on Sunday, 

December 13th, at 3PM.  This 

annual event is being sponsored 

by the Willow Springs Arts 

Council and will be held at the 

historic Star Theater in Willow 

Springs.  Tickets will be availa-

ble at the door and prices are 

$7 for adults.  Children under 

12 will be admitted at no 

charge.   
   The concert is entitled 

òMusical Christmas Memoriesó 

and will feature a mix of favor-

ite Christmas selections sure to 

delight all ages, including: òA 

Charlie Brown Christmasó ar-

ranged by David Pugh; òO Holy 

Nightó arranged by Robert 
Smith; òA Holst Christmasó by 

Gustav Holst; and òA Christmas 

Festivaló by Leroy Anderson.    
The Southern Ozarks Commu-

nity Orchestra is a volunteer 

group of musicians from across 

Art Gallery Exhibitors in 2015. TOP L to Rð Edie Thornberg/ Bull Shoals Art 

Group, Bill and Gloria Garrison, Jerry Willcoxin, Bill Barksdale, Marlene Gremillion . Bottom L to 

Rð Eva Haley, Luanne Stone, Susan Gonzales, Russ Wilhite 


